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The 6th Annual Native and Wild Trout Conference was deemed to be another success with 102 
registrations representing over 30 different conservation organizations, state and federal 
agencies.  
 
The conference was opened by keynote speaker Kurt Davis, AZGFD Commission Chair, who  
gave an enthusiastic message of wild and native trout restoration and protection work. The 
conference also included awards for distinguished service in the conservation of native and wild 
trout.  
 
The annual event has grown from 42 attendees in 2010 to over 100+ in the past several years 
representing over 35 conservation organizations, state and federal agencies.   This year twelve 
presentations from various conservation organizations and governmental agencies address the 
protection of wildlife from the challenges of climate change and forest fires and the 
collaborations with the TU Southwest Native Trout Initiative.    
 
The two conservation awards were instituted in 2014 to honor an organization and an individual 
“for their dedication to the conservation, protection and restoration of native and wild trout” 
continued.   The 2015 Apache Trout Award was presented to New Mexico Department of Game 
and Fish for their Costilla Creek Rio Grande Cutthroat Restoration Project.   The 2015 Gila 
Trout Award was presented to Jennifer Johnson and Jeremy Voeltz, US Fish and Wildlife 
Department in Pinetop, Arizona, for their long time commitment and work on leading native and 
wild trout restoration projects.   
            
The agenda and presentations are available to the public and can be viewed on the Trout 
Unlimited Arizona Council website at www.az-tu.org.   
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The $1,760 grant from AZSFWC/WCC was directed to providing awards, food, water, soda, 
easel displays, and paper products for the event.  Acknowledgement of the AZSFWC grant was 
made throughout the event, on the agenda, on a Thank You Funding Supporters slide shown 
throughout the presentation and flyers displayed on the registration website and at the food and 
conference registration tables (see attachments).  

The Arizona Council and four Arizona chapters thank you for your continued support in 
presenting this program.  

Any questions regarding the event or this report can be directed to: 
 
 Jim Walker 

AZ TU State Council 
 james.l.walker@cox.net  
 602-741-1449 
 
 Joe Miller  

AZ TU State Council 
jam@prairietriz.com 

 928- 978-1315                                    














